Maple Park Middle School
Booster Club Meeting Minutes
November 17th, 2016

Call to Order: Assistant Principal Kristy Barnes called to order this meeting at 6:05 pm.

Attendance: Kristy Barnes, Jacqueline Wilson, Angela Rotundo, Tricia Campbell, Angela Jones, Teresa Reed and Amber Sheeley

Principal Report: Assistant Principal Barnes welcomes everyone.

Finances: Booster Club balance is $7,873.46. 

New Business: 
Resume and Interview Seminar: Jill Wiese and Jeff Ridout have proposed this event for all families of Maple Park. Those that are interested could have access to computers and printers, mock interviewing, resume help, etc… It was also decided to first find out how many people are interested and then we can discuss details of what is needed for such an event. A flyer will be sent out with all students with all the info. Possibly send out with Progress Reports in January. We can also advertise online and have Mr. Van Batavia add into his Sunday phone announcements for rsvp’s to be returned. 

Bulletin board and/or door decorating contest for teachers as super teams to get ready for I-Ready and/or MAP testing. We will provide T-shirts to the winning super team, they will design and we will purchase them. It was also discuss using jeans coupons and super team points for spirit assembly as an incentive. 

Parent Teacher Conferences - January 26th Booster Club will provide popcorn, water and punch.

Candy Grams in February – We would like to do something that anyone can purchase a candy gram and have it delivered to staff and possibly students. We asked for everyone to come up with ideas and bring their ideas to our next meeting. 

Old Business: Jacqueline Wilson brought up how nice the new staff shirts look and they are excited to receive them.

Viking Store: Angela Jones asked about Viking store and offered to help during the Tuesday – Thursday time spots. We will continue our efforts to find more people that can help when they are available.

Friday Night Live: We discussed how well the students liked FNL. We decided that we need to have last call at 8:35pm to give the students plenty of time to get items from coat check before being dismissed. We also will set up tables in the hallway for the board games instead of using a classroom. We talked about the next FNL and we will discuss further at our next meeting.
Spirit Wear: We talked about the need to get a new order form put together and also having it available at events. We also talked about possibly being able to showcase items on a bulletin board or in a case in the school if the space is available. Teresa Reed brought up needing more people that can help sell spirit wear at events.

Raffle: We talked about the communication piece for the raffle and how we can get it out to parents. We also talked about raffling off parking instead of seating for future concerts. We will put together a new flyer and get it sent out before the spring concerts. 

Our next meeting will be December 15th

Upcoming Events: 

· Band Concert December 1st
· Viking Store December 2nd
· Orchestra Concert December 8th 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Choir Concert December 13th
· PT Conference January 26th



Meeting adjourned at 7:20 pm
Prepared by Tricia Campbell
